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Harvills Hawthorn Primary School is an outstanding school, providing education for 
children and young people during their primary school years. We provide a nurturing, 
friendly and supportive environment and have high expectations for all our students.  
We believe that every student has a fundamental right to education and must be given 
the opportunity to achieve and continue with their learning at the highest possible 
level. Every student has unique learning needs, interests and abilities so we aim to 
provide support and encouragement to help them move on to the next stage of their 
education. 
 
Harvills Hawthorn Governing Body has 3 core strategic functions: 

 Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction 
 Holding the head of education to account for the education performance of the 

school and its pupils 
 Overseeing the financial performance of the school and making sure its money is 

well spent. 
 
 Are you a strategic thinker with excellent communication skills? 
 Are you a critical listener with the ability to ask effective questions? 
 Can you effectively analysis data and problem solve? 
 Do you have experience in HR, finance, accounting or the legal world? 
 Do your skills include leadership, management, marketing or communications? 
 Do you have the time and enthusiasm to join our team? 

 
If you would like the opportunity to use your skills and knowledge to support the 
continued growth and development of Harvills Hawthorn Primary School, please 
contact the main office on info@harvillshawthorn.co.uk to arrange a meeting with 
Joanne Sheen, Headteacher, and Jeremy Oakley, Chair of Governors. 
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